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Professional background 

 

 Bachelor degree in Library Science (1988) from Norwegian School of Library and 

Information Science and Master´s degree in Knowledge Management (2010) from 

Copenhagen Business School. 

 Worked in health science and medical libraries from 1999 (Sør-Trøndelag University 

College and NTNU University Library), where I have held various positions, both as 

a leader and as a research librarian. In earlier years, I have also worked as a librarian 

in research institutions and in public administration. 

 Broad experience from organizational work: in unions, interest groups and in the 

years 2014-2020 as a board member of SMH (Norwegian Library Association, section 

for Medicine and Health) 

 Currently: research librarian with special responsibility (teaching, research support, 

acquisition etc.) for the nursing education at NTNU 

 

 

Professional interests: 

 

 Teaching and information literacy – focus on active learning, learning technologies, 

faculty-library collaboration, building pedagogical competencies etc. 

 Professional and organizational development 

 Developing the communication with library users, through personal meetings at the 

desk as well as through digital platforms, teaching sessions, guidance etc. 

 

 

 

Aims for EAHIL 

I have attended and contributed at several EAHIL events since 2007. It has always been a 

great pleasure and I hope to get the opportunity to participate in the further development of 

the organization. If elected to the EAHIL Board, I will work to strengthen EAHIL as an arena 

for sharing information, research and best practice in our specific field. In particular, I want 

to emphasize EAHIL's professional development activities, such as continuing education at 

the traditional conferences and workshops, but also extended to digital platforms in the form 

of webinars etc.Together we must ensure that EAHIL stays relevant and that members will 

have the opportunity to participate in learning activities even in times of small budgets! 


